

# Little Fishes Pre-School (Brackley) – September 21 Newsletter

#### Welcome

Welcome back to all our returning parents and to all our new starters. We are so happy to have you here as part of our Little Fishes family. We know it's not always easy to remember to ask us questions or pass on information during drop off and pick up times, but please be assured, you can always email us or call us during the session and we will get back to you as soon as we can.

### Children's bags

Please can we remind you that no drinks or suncream should be left in the children's bag which hangs on their coat hook. If your child stays for lunch club they can of course bring a drink in for that, which can be stored with their lunch box. If your child is in for a full session and is unable to use a 12hour suncream, please hand a named suncream into staff who can store this away safely.

## Sun hats, Waterproofs & Wellies

The weather is unpredictable at this time of year, so please can you ensure that your child is prepared for all weathers as we will play outside whatever the weather. All items must be named.



#### **Website & Social Media**

Don't forget that you can find lots of useful information, including term dates and copies of newsletters on our website littlefishesbrackley.org.uk We also have a Facebook and Instagram page where we post pictures of things we have done so that you can talk to your child about things they may have played with.

#### Wish List

We will be updating our wish list which can be found on the website with some new requests. Thanks to your generosity, we now have a good supply of Pasta, Rice, Washing up Liquid and paper plates, however, there are items we still need such as boxed tissues, Anti bac wipes and Kitchen Towel. Your donations are a huge help to us in helping to keep our costs down.

## Macmillan Coffee Morning / Coffee & Chat

We are looking forward to taking part in the world's biggest coffee morning on Thursday  $30^{th}$  September from 9.10 to 10.30. This will take place in the Church's conference room so once you have dropped off your child, please do come round to the main church hall door and join us for a drink and some cake. If you would like to provide a cake for this event, please let us know. It will be a great chance to catch up with Nicky, Sally and a member of the committee and to meet other parents.